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Raymond Paul Named Koch Companies’ Federal Affairs Director

Washington – Raymond Paul is the new director of federal government affairs for Koch
Companies Public Sector, LLC, which manages legal, government and public affairs for Koch
Industries, Inc. and its subsidiaries.

For the past eight years, Paul directed government affairs at the Association of Oil Pipelines,
representing the industry before Congress and government agencies. Previously, he spent more
than five years working for Sen. Bennett Johnston, D-La., on the Senate Energy and Natural
Resources Committee. He also worked as a legislative assistant in Johnston's office.

“Raymond brings considerable talent and experience to our team,” said Brian Henneberry, KCPS
vice president, federal affairs. “His perspective will be very valuable as we work to understand
and interact with legislators on the important public policy proposals under consideration that will
shape our nation’s energy landscape and industrial future.”

KCPS government affairs staff members help monitor and anticipate legislative, judicial and
regulatory actions to enhance Koch companies’ compliance efforts and improve decision making.
In addition, the group works to advance market-based policies that promote a stable rule of law
and open competition in the business environments in which Koch companies operate.

Koch Companies Public Sector, LLC operates as a shared-services company providing legal, government
and public affairs services to affiliates of Koch Industries, Inc. Koch Industries is one of the largest private
companies in America, and owns companies involved in refining and chemicals; process and pollution
control equipment and technologies; mineral, fertilizers; polymers and fibers; commodity and financial
trading and services; and forest and consumer products. Koch companies have a presence in nearly 60
countries and employ about 70,000 people.


